
To Whom it may Concern:
Iam a resident of North Bend Oregon, and I strongly oppose the Coyote killing contest!!! This is a barbaric practice that is not 
necessary and extremely cruel. We need to protect all citizens of our Planet, not just the species we choose!!! I urge you to deny 
this contest now, I appreciate your time and attention to this very important matter!!


